
I am writing to object to Enfield's plan of building a crematorium on the Firs Farm Fields. 

We do not need more traffic congestion on a busy, small road which people use to get to 
the A10. Imagine the amount of pollution this will create. 

We have 2 schools in this area that also use this road. I really do not think this is a suitable 
place for crematorium as a lot of children use this path when walking to school.

Please leave our open spaces for us to enjoy. Through COVID times, we have enjoyed this 
area more now than we ever did. For our mental health and our children's health.

A lot of families in this area live in flats, which have no outside play area for children and I 
thought the Council were supposed to be looking after our children's welfare. Apparently 
Enfield's childcare policies say how important outdoor space is for young children. 

Please leave our fields alone.
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